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MEETING DATE: October 8, 2007, 7:00 p.m.

SUBJECT: East Maple Ridge PUD and Preliminary Plat

PROPONENT: Doug Connelly

AGENT: Doug Campbell, P.E.

SUBMITTING DEPARTMENT: Community Development

PREPARED BY: Tom Black, AICP, Development Manager

 Comments/Communications  Consent  Committee Reports  Unfinished Business
 New Business  Public Hearing  Council Action Item

ATTACHMENTS: Attachment 1: Planning Commission Recommendations to City Council

NOTE: The materials that constitute the official record are on file with CDS

I. ANALYSIS / SUMMARY OF PROJECT PROPOSAL

The Applicant is seeking approval and necessary permits for a Planned Unit
Development (PUD) and Preliminary Plat that would allow development of a
neighborhood commercial center and 225 single family lots, with the remainder in duplex,
townhouse, and fourplex buildings totaling 353 residential units on 88.45 acres in the
Planned Residential zone.

The Planned Residential zone allows development at densities greater than one unit per
5 acres only through the approval of a PUD.

Issues to be considered include the proposed project’s consistency with the purpose and
intent of the Planned Residential zone (BMC 17.42) and the PUD provisions of the
Municipal Code (BMC 17.48); the project’s consistency with the Comprehensive Plan;
the project’s environmental and fiscal impacts; and in this case, the adequacy of the
information provided by the applicant in response to the Planning Commission’s request
for such information.

Request for
City Council Action
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II. RECOMMENDATION

Following a public hearing on July 26, 2007, which was continued from the public hearing
of March 22, 2007, and based on the record developed during the public process, the
Planning Commission concluded that there was insufficient information submitted by the
applicant to adequately assess the project’s consistency with the goals and objectives of
the Planned Residential Zone and the Planned Unit Development provisions of the
Municipal Code. As a result, the Planning Commission voted unanimously to
recommend to the City Council that the Proposed PUD and Preliminary Plat applications
be DENIED.

The Commission’s recommendation is based on the Findings of Fact contained in the
attached Planning Commission Recommendation to the City Council.

III. FISCAL ANALYSIS:

The short and long-term fiscal impact of the proposed project on the City has not been
assessed. The lack of supporting information submitted by the applicant in this regard
has precluded a determination of impact, and is one reason for the Planning
Commission’s recommendation of denial.

REVIEWED BY:

City Manager ___________ Finance Director _____________ City Clerk _____________
(Digital Signature) (Digital Signature) (Digital Signature)

COUNCIL ACTION: Approved ,            Denied ,           Tabled / Deferred ,
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